
Walk to School Week 
Did you know that during May there is a  

‘Walk to School Week’  
This year it’s the 19th - 23rd May.  

This is when children all around the country walk 
to school instead of travelling by car. We want 
to encourage as many people as possible to 

walk to school, because it has so many benefits: 

Everyone can do their bit, including those of you 
who have to come to school by car, by parking a bit 

further away from school and walking the  
last 5 minutes to and from school. 

Walking to school reduces traffic on 

the roads and reduces the amount of 

cars parking near school. This makes 

it easier for everyone to get to school 

safely. 

Walking to school means that there is 

less traffic, so less pollution from cars. 

So much cleaner air for us to breathe in 

on the way to and from school. 

Walking to school gets you 

ready to learn and wakes you 

up, walking home helps you 

relax. 

  Being a good citizen 

By being a good citizen everyone can make a  
difference and help to inspire others! 

 To be a good citizen you should: 
• Respect other people 
• Be well mannered, courteous and polite 
• Listen to others views and opinions 
• Be able to control your behaviour even when upset or angry 
• Take responsibility for your actions 
• Say sorry if you need to  
• Report bullying 
• Be a good role model to those who look up to you 


